
Notice Re: Eirjet Limited 
 
Further to the Commission’s Notice of 18 October 2006 regarding Eirjet 
Limited, the Commission wishes to advise that the company has now 
returned the Air Carrier Operating Licence issued to the company in 
December 2004.  This licence, which was assigned temporary status last 
August, was due to expire on 27 October 2006. 
 
Passengers are advised to contact their Tour Operator with any queries 
relating to travel arrangements.  
 
The Commission’s list of licensed air carriers has been updated accordingly.  
 
Eirjet may be contacted at Tel: 061-771858  
 
Media queries should be directed to Whelan Communications at 01-6807111. 
 
 
Commission for Aviation Regulation 
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